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06 January 2021 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
During the partial closure of St Luke’s our school meal provider, Orian, is supplying a weekly ‘five 
day’ lunch box for children eligible for free school meals (excluding universal infant free school 
meals) who are not attending school under the ‘Key Worker’ and vulnerable children criteria. 
 
The boxes will contain a selection of the following: 
 

- A small loaf 
- Eggs 
- Ham 
- Cheese 
- Tinned Tuna 
- Potatoes for jackets 
- Salad 
- Fruit 
- Yoghurt 

 
As your child is eligible for free school meals you can order a weekly meal box by emailing school at 
enquiries@admin.saintlukes.wigan.sch.uk – when placing your order please inform us if you would prefer a 
vegetarian option. Orders must be placed weekly, by 12 noon on a Friday, for collection the following 
Tuesday. 
 
The first meal boxes will be available from Tuesday 12 January 2021 and once you have placed your order 
we will give you a time slot to safely collect it. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
S Hardaker 

 

Mr S Hardaker 
Headteacher 
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